
 

 

 

 

 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CSs/2024              dated 20.11.2024 

 

To  

Shri S Prabhakaran ,  

Circle Secretary , AIBSNLEA , 

Tamil Nadu Circle  

 

Subject: Heartfelt Greetings from AIBSNLEA CHQ New Delhi on the Relaunch of the 

Refurbished Website for AIBSNLEA Tamil Nadu Telecom Circle -reg. 

 

Dear Comrade CS and the Esteemed Circle Office bearers , other Office bearers and 

the Members of AIBSNLEA Tamil Nadu Circle, 

 

It is with immense pride and great enthusiasm that I stand before you today, 

albeit virtually, to mark the momentous occasion of relaunching the refurbished 

website for our AIBSNLEA TN Circle ( aibsnleatn.in) . This significant step reaffirms our 

commitment to progress, innovation, and the enduring spirit of solidarity that defines 

AIBSNLEA. 

 

First and foremost, I extend my heartfelt congratulations to you and the new 

Circle body under the capable leadership of Circle Secretary, Com. Prabhakaran, and 

your dedicated Circle team. Your dedication, vision, and relentless efforts have not only 

fortified our Circle but have also set a benchmark for proactive and transparent 

communication. The revitalized website stands as a testament to your forward-

thinking leadership and the collective hard work of your team. We are confident that, 

with the same spirit, you will elevate our association to a pioneering position within 

the Circle. 

 

The website is not just a platform; it is a bridge that connects our hundreds of 

proud members across the Tamil Nadu Telecom Circle, empowering them with 

information, fostering collaboration, and nurturing a sense of unity. It also reflects the 

true spirit, decorum, and essential activities we have undertaken with the 

management for the benefit of our executive community. 



 

 

The Tamil Nadu Circle has long been recognized for its resilience and passion. 

May this spirit continue with unwavering enthusiasm for the betterment of our 

Association. To the Circle Office Bearers, District Office Bearers, CHQ Office Bearers, 

and every member of the Tamil Nadu Circle, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for your 

steadfast dedication to the association and its goals.  

 

I encourage all members to engage actively with this platform, contribute 

meaningfully, and make it a cornerstone of our collective journey. With this, I 

formally launch the refurbished website for the Tamil Nadu Telecom Circle and look 

forward to the fruitful engagement and dynamic growth of AIBSNLEA TN Circle. 

 

Thank you, Comrades! Let us continue to strive, connect, and conquer. 

 

 

 

In Solidarity,  

 

 

 

  

General Secretary, AIBSNLEA CHQ, New Delhi. 


